[Tavemotnpio Kurmpou

ANAKOINOZH

AgiToupyia ZXoAng MeTatrTuxIoKWV ZTTOUdWYV £WwG TIG 31 lavouapiou 2021

H 2xoAl Metamrtuxiakwy 2tmroudwv Tou [llavemmotnuiou KOtrpou evnuepwvel OTI O€
OUVEXEIO TWV TTPOANTITIKWY METPWY TTOU AauBAvovTal yia TNV AVTIMETWITTION TOU
COVID19, Ba epyacTei phe TTPOOWTTIKO aoc@aAgiag kal Tn uEBodOo TNG TnAEpyaciag £wg
TNV 31" lavouapiou 2021.

[MapakaAOUME TOUG QPOITATEG VA ATTOPUYOUV TNV ETTIOKEWN TOUG OTA YPAPEIA TNG ZXOANG
MeTaTTTUXIOKWY ZTTOUdWV. a0 OTTOI00ATTOTE BEPA TTAPAKAAOUNE OTTWG ETTIKOIVWVEITE JE
TN 2ZXOAN MEOW NAEKTPOVIKOU Taxudpoueiou: fgs@ucy.ac.cy 1 oto TnAéQwvo: +357
22894044.

20a¢ Bepaiwvoupe 6T Ba katapdAoupe KABe TTPOOTTAOEIO va CUVEXIOEI N ZXOAR va
TTAPEXEI TIG UTTNPETIEG TNG UE TOV TTIO ATTOTEAECUATIKO TPOTTO. 20G EUXAPIOTOUME YIA TNV
KATavonar) 0ag Kal EUXOPAOTE uyeia o€ OAOUG.

Kabnynt¢ Xapidnuog Tooukag
KoounTopag

ANNOUNCEMENT

Graduate School operations until 315t January 2021

The Graduate School of the University of Cyprus, in accordance with the measures
announced by the University of Cyprus aimed at preventing the spread of the
coronavirus, would like to inform you that they are implementing work from home and
they will be operating with limited personnel until 315 January 2021.

We would like to inform all students to avoid visiting the offices of the Graduate School
and submit any questions or requests they may have regarding graduate studies, via
email at fgs@ucy.ac.cy or by telephone at +357 22894044.
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We would like to thank you for your understanding for these extraordinary measures we

have been forced to take. We would also like to wish you all, good health and soon to
be able to return to our normal way of living.

Professor Haridimos Tsoukas
Dean



